The Night Kitchen Bakery will remain open 7 days a week for now & have gift cards for sale on the website at NightKitchenbakery.com We are reducing our hours & that may change day to day. Please check our website & Facebook page 1st. Everything from cakes to soups etc. are takeout only. If you call ahead we can take same day orders & bring them to the curb if you do not want to come in. We will continue to serve the community as long as we can!
Thanks! Amy
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